
 

Задание №7 

                                                                                  Rostov-on-Don, 

                                                                                  Russia, 

                                                                                  25/02/21  

     Dear Susie, 



 Thank you for your letter! You told me that your parents allowed you to have a pet for your 

birthday and it really is fantastic! You should think think thoroughly about what pet to get. 

I have a dog, althought it's my parents who take care of him. I think dogs are definitely more 

difficult to take care of than cats or hamsters. They need more of your attention, time and energy. 

Dogs also need to move a lot in order to stay healthy, so you have to take them for a walk at least 

twice a day.  

So, if you think you can do all of it and take good care of your dog, you should get one. If you 

dont , though, i advise you to get a pet that's easier to take care of.  

What pet do you think you are going  to get now? Do you personally like cats or dogs more? Have 

you had a pet before? 

Hope to hear from you soon, 

Best wishes, 

Lera. 


